W BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodic, premﬁm
DATE: August 14, 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-0156
City Streets — Closing — Adams Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) is pleased to support City Council Bill
08-156. This Bill allows for the condemnation and closing of Adams Street between Ponca
Street and Interstate 895. The closing of Adams Street will assist the property owner in
developing a car wash at this location and will not impact any economic development projects in

the area.
o Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson
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